Janice Vance
Kennebunk
LD 953

Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I
live in Kennebunk. I am opposed to this bill because it’s much more narrow than
Federal law. The proposed language in Sen. Carney’s LD 677 is much more detailed
and provides more protection for innocent people like those killed and wounded in the
Lewiston shootings. Thank you.



